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Closure of Newell Avenue



• Broadway SA Investors (Petitioners) request the closure, 
vacation and abandonment of 0.007 acres (314 square feet) 
of Newell Avenue Public Right of Way located adjacent to 
226 Newell Avenue

• Petitioner would like to square up its property line and 
create a consistent frontage to facilitate future development
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